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May 18, 1987

State of New Mexico

Energy & Minerals Department
PO Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

ATTENTION: Jerry Saxton

Dear Mr. Saxton:

This letter is to confirm our telegram of May 18, 1987.
Mississippi Chemical Corporation has been approached by
Pennzoil Co. to drill a gas test well at 660'FEL and 1980 'FSL
of Sec. 36-19S-33E. Mississippi Chemical holds potash leases
within one mile of this proposed drill location but will not

protest the drilling of this well.

We appreciate your continuing efforts to safeguard the interests
of the potash and oil and gas industries.

Sincerely,

MISSISSIPPI CHEMICAL CORPORATION

Randy Foo%e

General Manager
RF/bl
cc: Ed McCraw

Shelby Rogers
Lonnie Whitfield
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